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Welcome to

My name is Mr. B and I will be your teacher this year.  Our

class is at the Florida Ruffin Ridley School in Brookline and is

called KBC.  During the summer all of the kindergarten teachers

and I are working hard to get ready for our year together.

In kindergarten we will make new friends and learn about

letters, sounds, numbers, and shapes.  We will also learn about

long ago and how to think like scientists.  We even make art and

music and exercise together.

I can’t wait to meet you and show you all the fun things and

nice people at the Florida Ruffin Ridley School.  I hope you and

your family will be able to stop by KBC (room 264) for a short

visit on Tuesday, September 1st, any time between 2 p.m. and 3

p.m. to say hello and see our classroom before your first day.

We are going to have a great time learning and exploring

together this year in KBC!

See you soon,

Mr. B


